

Cavell Nurses' Trust
Grosvenor House
Prospect Hill
Redditch
Worcestershire
B97 4DL
Telephone: 01527 595999

admin@cavellnursestrust.org www.cavellnursestrust.org

Sarah Holt, Chairman Charity Committee
The Worshipful Company of Coachmakers and Coach Harness Makers
The Old Barn, Church Lane
Market Rasen
Lincolnshire
LN8 2EL

13 May 2020

Re: £5,000.00 donation received from The Worshipful Company of Coachmakers and Coach Harness Makers

Dear Sarah,

I am writing on behalf of Cavell Nurses' Trust, to thank you for your most generous donation of £5,000.00 which we were so thrilled to receive. Please accept this letter as confirmation that we have received your gift.

We are truly grateful for this gift from The Worshipful Company of Coachmakers and Coach Harness Makers. Your support will help ensure that nurses, midwives and healthcare assistants who find themselves in difficulty or crisis, get life-changing support, when it's needed most.

Your support has come at exactly the right time. Every day we're supporting nurses with Coronavirus or who have been severely affected by the pandemic and we have seen a significant increase in the number of nurses and midwives getting in tough for our support.

After receiving a helping hand, enabled by donations like yours, the nursing professionals we help say they're often happier, healthier and able to stay in or return to work. This really does mean the world to us, and to those who in need of a lifeline.

We will be delighted to soon provide you with an update detailing how the donation has been spent and the difference that it has achieved for our beneficiaries. However, if you require any further updates or information in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.

On behalf of Cavell Nurses' Trust, thank you again for being here for nurses. With our best wishes and appreciation,

Yours sincerely,

John Harrison

Fundraising Manager

